
Do you want to go on a study stay or internship 
abroad within the ERASMUS + program? 

An information meeting for students interested 
in Erasmus+ will take place on Thursday, 
February 10, at 1 pm in the meeting room of the 
Faculty of Forestry and Wood Sciences DP410. 

The meeting will include student 
presentations. The students  will be happy 
to share their experiences from abroad 
and answer your questions. 

The selection procedure will be on Wednesday 
February 16, at 1 pm in the o�  ce number L271. 

Students can a� end the information meeting 
and the selection procedure either 
in person or online. 

In any case, it is necessary to register via e-mail by 
Ing. Kateřina Navrátilová – navratilova@� d.czu.cz 
till February 9.
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